
MONDAY
MARCH 31

AT
AT

2PM THREE PILLAR’S
PAVILION
THEATER

TRAINING
BEHAVIOR TIPS

&

FOR PET OWNERS
WITH HAWS

Are you a pet owner? The Humane Animal

Welfare Society (HAWS) will be on-site,

Monday, March 31st at 2PM in Three

Pillar’s Pavilion Theater to answer animal

training and behavior questions. Come

see how HAWS can help you through our

training opportunities!

*Please leave your pet at home!


